3rd March, 1954,
My dear Kenneth,

I em very glad you think well of my suggestion for & @enetic
Garden. I believe the A.R.C. might be wise to retain ite freedom
of action, making from time tc time contmote with the University
8,2« hiring fruh them, on some sort of renewable lemse, soms of
the land at present unused and in the territory of the Plant
Breeding Station.

Atout Hayman; it would of course be a plessure to mct as
examinaer of his thesia.

Singerely yours,



